
 

 

Patricia Navis Wetzel Memorial 

Pat graduated from Central Wisconsin Christian High is 1963.  She went on to become a very 

talented and dedicated nurse and worked in that field until her retirement in 2008.  She had many 

fond memories from both her school days and nursing career that she loved to share, but more 

importantly she wanted to share the nursing opportunity with a fellow graduate of CWC.  This 

scholarship has been established in her name to do just that.   

A qualifying CWC graduate who successfully completes his or her first semester in a nursing 

program and chooses to continue in that program will receive a one-time scholarship of four 

hundred dollars.  This scholarship will be sent directly to the student upon receipt by CWC of their 

first semester transcripts.  The recipient must have achieved a GPA of 3.0 as a final qualification.   

***If the GPA is below a 3.0 or the student chooses to not continue in the nursing program, the 

monies will be given to a second CWC applicant the following year.  

 ***If there are no applicants from the current graduating class, the monies will just be kept in the 

scholarship fund to accumulate. 

 

 

All applicants must submit the following by April 15th to be considered for this award: 

 Two letters of recommendation from non-family members.  Each recommender must include 

their relationship to the student, how long they have known the student and the student’s 

qualifications for this award. 

 A letter of introduction by the candidate.   Please include any high school achievements 

both academic and extra-curricular, community involvement and plans for the future. 

 Contact information.  Since this gift will be given after the first college semester, we will 

need both home and tentative college information for the student. 


